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Medical and Surgical Reporter

Journal of Psycho-asthenics
“Respectful, unflinching, and eye-opening.” —Kirkus Reviews
“Historical fiction that not only depicts a cruel, horrifying reality
but also the strength and courage of the people who had to endure it.”
—Booklist In the tradition of Girl, Interrupted, this fiery historical
novel follows four young women in the early 20th century whose lives
intersect when they are locked up by a world that took the poor, the
disabled, the marginalized-and institutionalized them for life. The
Massachusetts School for the Feeble-Minded is not a happy place. The
young women who are already there certainly don’t think so. Not
Maxine, who is doing everything she can to protect her younger sister
Rose in an institution where vicious attendants and bullying older
girls treat them as the morons, imbeciles, and idiots the doctors have
deemed them to be. Not Alice, either, who was left there when her
brother couldn’t bring himself to support a sister with a club foot.
And not London, who has just been dragged there from the best foster
situation she’s ever had, thanks to one unexpected, life-altering
moment. Each girl is determined to change her fate, no matter what it
takes.

Kooks and Degenerates on Ice

Sketch

The Woman's Medical Journal
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Life

Canada Lancet

The Five Ages of the Universe
In 1996, Scott was nineteen and lost in adulthood with an endless job
and no future ambitions. Teenage Degenerate is his story about drug
addiction, music and growing up. Over the course of ten months, he
quickly descends into the dark and dangerous world of crystal
methamphetamine. Scott experiments with crystal meth in a dark,
deserted parking lot in the suburbs of Denver, Colorado and soon after
his crew of misfits will do almost anything for their next high. One
by one, family and friends disappear, and he is left alone with a
decision to continue fighting or give up. This is his struggle to
reclaim a normal life and the search for something real. Teenage
Degenerate is a book about meth that is a brutally truthful, humorous
and heartbreaking journey that explores the depths of addiction.

The Medical and Surgical Reporter

Teenage Degenerate
Reckless. Wild. Legends. Adelaide.Reckless.Debauched.Savage
princess.Zane.Wild.Depraved.Venomous prince.One midsummer night that
cruel bitch called, fate, decided we needed to meet, setting off a
chain of events that would change both of our lives forever.Hating him
was innate.Loving him was unexpected.I was the nitro.He was the
dynamite.Together we were catastrophic.

The Degenerates

Literary Digest

Personal Organization for Degenerates
In this groundbreaking new book, Jones shows how some of the major
determining leaders in modern thought and culture have rationalized
their own immoral behavior and projected it onto a universal canvas.
The main thesis of this book is that, in the intellectual life, there
are only two ultimate alternatives: either the thinker conforms desire
to truth or he conforms truth to desire. In the last one hundred
years, the western cultural elite embarked upon a project which
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entailed the reversal of the values of the intellectual life so that
truth would be subjected to desire as the final criterion of
intellectual value. In looking at recent biographies of such major
moderns as Freud, Kinsey, Keynes, Margaret Mead, Picasso, and others,
there is a remarkable similarity between their lives and thought.
After becoming involved in sexual license early on, they invariably
chose an ideology or art form which subordinated reality to the
exigencies of their sexual misbehavior.

Medical Record

The Degenerates

The Degenerates

The Forum
A horror story that tells about the kidnapping of some American
teenagers in a expensive private high school. They’re 17 years old and
live in Cles, a peaceful little town in California. They all go to
(attend) the same private, expensive high school. These things may
seem like the only elements that these like many other teenagers have
in common. But there is more. These(few) teens are the most deviant,
rebellious, and undisciplined of the entire school. They are all at
risk of being expelled and forced to complete their education in an
alternative setting at night due to their unwillingness to conform.
But at night within the walls of Kennedy High School something happens
and the place that the kids have always looked at as familiar and safe
becomes a nightmare. Trapped and tortured the teens find a way out,
but… This work is an unrestrained tale that produces a teeter-totter
of dramatic scenes that leaves one with bated breath. And a surprise
ending that completely reverses the situation. It is a text that
illustrates what the new generation is like and that allegorically
reveals how society tends to marginalize teens by filling them with
excessive wealth. In turn removing from them the bare essentials
(basics) and also the ability to tell good from evil. In the end they
become the adults they have learned to despise. Inward and outward
PUBLISHER: TEKTIME

Degenerates: Badlands Next Generation
“Respectful, unflinching, and eye-opening.” —Kirkus Reviews
“Historical fiction that not only depicts a cruel, horrifying reality
but also the strength and courage of the people who had to endure it.”
—Booklist In the tradition of Girl, Interrupted, this fiery historical
novel follows four young women in the early 20th century whose lives
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intersect when they are locked up by a world that took the poor, the
disabled, the marginalized-and institutionalized them for life. The
Massachusetts School for the Feeble-Minded is not a happy place. The
young women who are already there certainly don’t think so. Not
Maxine, who is doing everything she can to protect her younger sister
Rose in an institution where vicious attendants and bullying older
girls treat them as the morons, imbeciles, and idiots the doctors have
deemed them to be. Not Alice, either, who was left there when her
brother couldn’t bring himself to support a sister with a club foot.
And not London, who has just been dragged there from the best foster
situation she’s ever had, thanks to one unexpected, life-altering
moment. Each girl is determined to change her fate, no matter what it
takes.

The Charities Review

Journal of Mental Pathology

The Degenerates

The Degenerates

The American Journal of Insanity

Syphilis in Its Medical, Medico-legal and Sociological
Aspects

The Aristocracy of Health
“Respectful, unflinching, and eye-opening.” —Kirkus Reviews
“Historical fiction that not only depicts a cruel, horrifying reality
but also the strength and courage of the people who had to endure it.”
—Booklist In the tradition of Girl, Interrupted, this fiery historical
novel follows four young women in the early 20th century whose lives
intersect when they are locked up by a world that took the poor, the
disabled, the marginalized-and institutionalized them for life. The
Massachusetts School for the Feeble-Minded is not a happy place. The
young women who are already there certainly don’t think so. Not
Maxine, who is doing everything she can to protect her younger sister
Rose in an institution where vicious attendants and bullying older
girls treat them as the morons, imbeciles, and idiots the doctors have
deemed them to be. Not Alice, either, who was left there when her
brother couldn’t bring himself to support a sister with a club foot.
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And not London, who has just been dragged there from the best foster
situation she’s ever had, thanks to one unexpected, life-altering
moment. Each girl is determined to change her fate, no matter what it
takes.

Science of Man

The Degenerates
“Respectful, unflinching, and eye-opening.” —Kirkus Reviews
“Historical fiction that not only depicts a cruel, horrifying reality
but also the strength and courage of the people who had to endure it.”
—Booklist In the tradition of Girl, Interrupted, this fiery historical
novel follows four young women in the early 20th century whose lives
intersect when they are locked up by a world that took the poor, the
disabled, the marginalized-and institutionalized them for life. The
Massachusetts School for the Feeble-Minded is not a happy place. The
young women who are already there certainly don’t think so. Not
Maxine, who is doing everything she can to protect her younger sister
Rose in an institution where vicious attendants and bullying older
girls treat them as the morons, imbeciles, and idiots the doctors have
deemed them to be. Not Alice, either, who was left there when her
brother couldn’t bring himself to support a sister with a club foot.
And not London, who has just been dragged there from the best foster
situation she’s ever had, thanks to one unexpected, life-altering
moment. Each girl is determined to change her fate, no matter what it
takes.

Journal

Public Opinion
Most books about personal organization are written by highly capable
people trying to become more capable. The underlying assumption is
that time freed up potentially implies greater accomplishment.
Productivity and continuous improvement become ends in themselves.The
guiding principle of Personal Organization for Degenerates is that
time freed up by personal organization creates more time for
unstructured, centrifugal activity. Dissolution is the natural state
of life. Time spent on organization is necessary, but real joy comes
from the unstructured time that is afforded by the investment you make
in getting organized. A degenerate person, in casting the present
against the future, makes decisions that appear unwise and
inconsistent. Degenerates are wired in such a way that they strongly
value the present over the future. This is a book about how people
with degenerate wiring can nonetheless organize their affairs
intelligently.Among the positive traits of degenerates are a certain
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flexibility of thought and a tendency to consider out-of-the-box
solutions. I would imagine that some of the organizational solutions
I've come up with have merit even for non-degenerates.

The Lancet
She was known by a number-A-C89072. It was tattooed on the back of her
neck and it was how she had always been addressed by those who thought
of her as just another Elite prototype. But she had never fallen into
a mold, nor had she ever neen one to abide by the rules of those who
assigned her number. As A-C89072 became the woman known as Isa, the
Elite prototype became known as a degenerate. Isa had always been
different. Among Elite prototypes that had been engineered without
emotions, Isa seemed to feel too deeply. Rather than silently accept
her fate, she rebelled. Any other prototype would have been killed,
but Isa was special. Isa was going to change the world

Cleveland Medical Gazette
From the notable emergence of orphan figures in late eighteenthcentury literature, through early- and middle-period Victorian fiction
and, as this book argues, well into the fin de siecle, this potent
literary type is remarkable for its consistent recurrence and its
metamorphosis as a register of cultural conditions. The striking
ubiquity of orphans in the literature of these periods encourages
inquiry into their metaphoric implications and the manner in which
they function as barometers of burgeoning social concerns. The
overwhelming majority of criticism focusing on orphans centres
particularly on the form as an early- to middle-century convention,
primarily found in social and domestic works; in effect, the nontraditional, aberrant, at times Gothic orphan of the fin de siecle has
been largely overlooked, if not denied outright. This oversight has
given rise to the need for a study of this potent cultural figure as
it pertains to preoccupations characteristic of more recent instances.
This book examines the noticeable difference between orphans of genre
fiction of the fin de siecle and their predecessors in works including
first-wave Gothic and the majority of Victorian fiction, and the
variance of their symbolic references and cultural implications.

Coercion and Perversion, Or, Primeval Degenerates

The Journal of Heredity
As the twentieth century closed, Fred Adams and Greg Laughlin captured
the attention of the world by identifying the five ages of time. In
The Five Ages of the Universe, Adams and Laughlin demonstrate that we
can now understand the complete life story of the cosmos from
beginning to end. Adams and Laughlin have been hailed as the creators
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of the definitive long-term projection of the evolution of the
universe. Their achievement is awesome in its scale and profound in
its scientific breadth. But The Five Ages of the Universe is more than
a handbook of the physical processes that guided our past and will
shape our future; it is a truly epic story. Without leaving earth,
here is a fantastic voyage to the physics of eternity. It is the only
biography of the universe you will ever need.

Street Urchins, Sociopaths and Degenerates

Criterion

Michigan Law Journal

Commitment, Detention, Care and Treatment of the Insane
Includes section "Book reviews".

Indiana Medical Journal

Degenerate Moderns

Western Medical Review
"This book celebrates the 1969-70 Boston Bruins. While the country
seethed from racial violence, war, and mass shootings, the "Big, Bad
Bruins," led by the legendary Bobby Orr, brushed off their perennial
losing ways to advance to the playoffs and defeat the St. Louis Blues
in the Stanley Cup Finals for their first championship in 29 years"--
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